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Ocken, Julie

From: Andre Baugh [Andre@groupagh.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 10:17 AM
To: Andre Baugh

Subject: Oregonian Article

Commissioners,

The Oregonian ran an article about the timeline for the West Hayden Island project yesterday:
http://www.oregonlive.com/portland/index.ssf/2012/11/running_out_of time_and_facing.html. It mentions a
December 4 PSC meeting, but at this point we have not scheduled any additional meetings. It is my intention for
us to make a decision about next steps in the WHI process after the conclusion of public testimony and closing
of the hearing.

If you have questions, feel free to me a call.
Have a great Holiday!

Thanks,
Andre’

Andre' Baugh
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